Client & Courier Services Closure

December 4th, 2023

Dear Laboratory Outreach Client,

Due to a planned holiday event, Laboratory Client & Courier Services is closing temporarily on 12/13/2023 from 1200 to 1400. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

During this time, phone support and courier services will be suspended. Any scheduled stops provided by our Courier Services department in this time frame will be canceled. Routine services will resume at 1400. Please call our Client Services department once we reopen to request a pickup if one is needed.

Please reach out to Client Services by calling 503-814-LABS (5227) with any questions. We appreciate your understanding, and we look forward serving you as a valued client when we reopen the department at 1400 on 12/13/2023. Happy holidays!

With Regards,

Jaimy To
Client & Courier Services Supervisor
Jaimy.To@salemhealth.org
503-814-5227

